
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
Weyt-kp, le7es ke7 su7ec, 

Hello everyone, we wish you well, 

  

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic the Secwepemc Child and 
Family Services Agency urban and main offices will be closed 
to the general public. The main receptionist located at 300 Chilcotin 
Road, Kamloops, will be answering the phone from Monday to Friday from 10:00 am – 3:00 
pm until further notice. At this time, nobody will be available at the urban office. 

  

If you are looking to get in touch with a social worker and know their cell number, please call 
them anytime Monday to Friday from 8:30 am – 4:30 pm. If you don’t know the contact 
information for the person you are trying to reach, please call the main receptionist between 
10:00 am – 3:00 pm. 

  

If you have anything that needs to be dropped off at the office such as packages or 
paperwork, a drop box window is located to the left of the front door at the main office, 300 
Chilcotin Road, Kamloops from 10:00 am – 3:00 pm. The urban offices are closed until further 
notice. 

 

If there is an emergency, please call the children & youth hotline at 250-310-1234. 

 

Me7 wiktsen. Yecwmenstsut-ce!! 

See you later. Take care of yourself. 


